Ryan Morhart

From:

Sent:

Tuesday, August 14, 2018 8:12 AM

To:

Ryan Morhart

Subject:

RE: LL000268 YATES STREET TAPHOUSE LP CHANGE OF HOURS

Good Morning Ryan,

I'll keep our comments short.

Police have no objections to the extension of hours for the Taphouse. The earlier opening/service times are of no significant concern. The application, if granted, should not have any impacts on policing in the area.

Thanks Cliff



Sgt Cliff Watson **Operational Planning** Victoria Police Department 850 Caledonia Ave Victoria BC, V8T 5J8

Office. 250-995-7218